
I support a HealthCare For All system in Oregon. As an independent contractor — one who has been hit especially hard during the 
pandemic — I can barely afford the monthly costs of private health insurance. It is the second most expensive recurring bill I pay 
aside from housing. I often avoid seeking medical care due to the fact that the health care system is so difficult to navigate, and my 
deductible is unreasonably high. Privatized health care is unreasonable for individuals who are self-employed entrepreneurs. Please 
consider implementing HealthCare For All for the benefit of all Oregonians.


